
 

Remuera Primary School 
 

Class Placement 2022 

Teacher: Josh Angell 
Email: josha@rps.school.nz  

Classroom: 20 
Year Level: 4 

School starts on Thursday 3rd February, at 8:55am. Please be at school by no later than 8:45am. You can report directly 
to our class. 

Stationery:   
Your stationery will be prepared for you and will be delivered to your classroom once payment has been 
received.  Donation and School Activity notices are attached to this email. A copy is available from the Office. 
Please come to school on Thursday 3rd February with the following: a book to read, a full pencil case, and an item or 
object that reflects your culture. This could include a photograph, an object, or a treasure that holds a special 
memory for you. Please be prepared to talk about this with your class. You will also require a hat, water bottle, and 
sunblock. 
Please ensure you have the following items for your pencil case (these are not included in your stationery pack but will be 
needed in class). 

A pencil to write with     An eraser 
A pencil sharpener    Coloured pencils 

Hello and Welcome to Year 4!  

Year 4 is an exciting Year Level of which to be a part. 

We have many things planned this year which will enhance and enrich our learning! 

In Room 20, we will be focusing on Learner Agency, taking control of your own learning, self-management, and 

growing as an individual who can make decisions to improve and develop academically and socially.  

In Room 20, we love to get outside, stay active, stay healthy and stay fit to grow our minds and body. 

One of the most important things in Room 20 is our relationships. It is very important that we treat each other with 

respect, look after each other, and make sure everyone is feeling comfortable and happy. 

About Me: 

I love all sports; especially surfing, rugby, cricket and golf. I played touch rugby for England in the 2019 World Cup 

in Malaysia. I also played for North Harbour in 2020 Touch Rugby Nationals, where we won a silver medal. I play a 

lot of guitar too! 

  

Room 20 is going to be a fun and exciting year and I can’t wait to get to know all of you and help you grow into the 

fine students you will be!! 

Thanks, Mr Angell. 
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